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SECOND ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of SDANCA-15, I would like to thank all of you for 

accepting to attend the Workshop. Currently we have registered 45 participants and collected 35 

abstracts for talks to be presented on the Workshop. You can see the list of participants on our 

web page: http://ntl.inrne.bas.bg/events/sdanca15/listp.php . Also there you can download the 

abstracts of the talks by clicking on the titles. Here we would like to announce the following 

details.  
 
Travel schedules: In order to fix all reservations in the hotel of the Bulgarian Academy of 

Sciences as well as to arrange the Workshop program considering any possible constraints we 

need information about your exact arrival and departure times. Therefore, we kindly ask those 

of you who have not yet sent us this information to do it as soon as possible. We believe that 

reaching the hotel from Sofia airport is quite convenient, as explained in the first announcement, 

so that you can arrange it easily. In case of special circumstances, late flights etc., you may let us 

know and we can arrange to help or advise you how to proceed. 

 

Contributions submission: The Workshop contribution manuscripts will be published in the 

Bulgarian Journal of Physics (BJP). The BJP LaTeX style package is available on the journal 

web page http://www.bjp-bg.com/ together with the instructions for authors. Also it can be 

downloaded from the Workshop web page. Note that it differs from the abstracts template. The 

following new details appear: 

 The BJP editors suggest to include the contributions into a regular December 2015 issue 

instead to produce a special issue (supplement). 

 To realize the above possibility, all manuscripts should pass a refereeing procedure 

organized by the Workshop chairman in co-operation with the BJP editors. 

 To meet the aim of 2015 publication we require that all manuscripts are submitted in a 

term starting by now and not later than the closing of the Workshop – 10-th of 

October. The refereeing of each manuscript and the subsequent communication with 

authors, including revisions, will be proceeded immediately after receiving the material 

without waiting the collection of all manuscripts. 

 Due to the large number of requested reports and to fit the standard BPJ volume size we 

have to impose a limitation of 10 pages (in the BPJ style) for each contribution 

manuscript. 

 The contribution files have to be sent with copies to the both contact addresses: 

Nikolay.Minkov@theo.physik.uni-giessen.de and nminkov@inrne.bas.bg . This is 
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needed because of continuing problems with the latter (host institute) e-mail address. The 

files should include the LaTeX source and EPS figures (if available). Using ZIP or RAR 

archives is possible. 

 The above details apply for all contributions presented on the Workshop. For 

manuscripts submitted without attending the Workshop a decision will be made by the 

editors after the closing (10 Oct). If accepted they may be directed for publication in 

further BJP issues. 

 

We shall provide you information about the program, fee payment details etc. in further 

communications. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Nikolay Minkov 

Chairman of the SDANCA-15 Organizing Committee 

 

 

 


